

VNQ Letters of Support Terms and Conditions

- All request for letters of support are subject to approval by the Manager.
- All requests and all letters are submitted to the Management Committee, as part of regular Committee meetings.
- VNQ's letters of support are non-exclusive, unless specified.

To receive a letter of support from VNQ, you must:

- Be a current member of VNQ, individual or organisation.
- Put your request in writing via email to manager@vnq.org.au.
- Explain what you seek support for and, if applying for funding, the name of the funding program you are applying for.

If VNQ agrees to provide a letter of support, allow a minimum of two weeks for delivery.

August 2021